             REPRESENTATION SHOULD BE WRITTEN BY MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT                  

                                                                     Date:  

To 

The Hon’ble Commissioner

Navodaya Vidyalaya Samiti

B-15, Institutional area

Sector 62, Noida,

Disst.G.B.Nagar, UP.

The teaching and non-teaching staff of nearly 450 Jawahar Navodaya Vidyalayas across the country went on strike from 06th February 2013 to 15th February 2013 demanding an amicable resolution of the following demands:

1. Granting of CCS Pension 1972 on a par with the counterparts in KVS

2. Granting of 10% special allowance to the non-teaching staff on a par with the teaching staff

3. Defining working hours

4. Increasing the HM allowance

5. Sanctioning of the MACPS benefits to the teaching staff

6. Extending recognition to AINVSA.

The staff called off their strike following the deliberations with the management and the HRD on    15-02-13.The association representatives were assured of a sympathetic condo nation of the strike period by the Hon’ble Commissioner at that time.

However, it is learnt that the assurance given to the staff has not been given a thought after the withdrawal of the strike in spite of a lapse of 9 months and, as a result, the employees who went on strike have been stripped of their 10 day salary. The Hon’ble Commissioner knows well that the staff work 24X7 hours and it is their three-decade long committed services that have brought laurels to the Samiti. Even today they are deprived of their gazetted and public holidays and work late night attending the study hours and looking after their wards. There are very few departments in the central government service wherein the employees have been working with such devotion for so long a time. Hence, the Hon’ble Commissioner is requested to look into the matter and issue necessary orders condoning the strike period and granting the salary that has been stopped. This positive action will definitely win the hearts of the employees, who truly deserve better treatment by the management, and feel them grateful to the Samiti.

Thanking you

Yours sincerely

